As the parent of a minor child | have two points of feedback for consideration in future policies:

- Federally regulated transportation should be required to have epinephrine injectors available as part of
their first-aid services and all staff should be trained in recognizing an allergic reaction and in
administering an auto-injector.

- Food providers in transportation terminals and also food that is provided onboard while in

transit should be clearly labelled on the package and menu, and allergen awareness information should
be made available to travelers online and onboard (electronic or printed).

Thank you!

Dr. Rebecca Saah

Calgary, Alberta
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